
The Governor signed into law HB5627. HB5627 was an IRTA initiative that increases the 
amount of employment as a teacher that a retired teacher may perform without impairing 
the retirement status; allows 120 paid days or 600 paid hours in a school year, but not 
more than 100 paid days in the same classroom. The law became effective July 1, 2018. 


